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An Architectural Firm is Selected for Phase One!

After interviewing three architectural firms, January 22 & 23, the Building Our Future Steering

Committee (with Roger Guernsey, abstaining) unanimously voted to recommend to the Board that

WUU enter into a contract with Guernsey Tingle Architects (GTA) to prepare an analysis of our

needs, visions and a preliminary design. The three firms interviewed were impressive.

The Board voted approval of hiring GTA.

Why was this firm selected?

GTA offered the most comprehensive listening process which will enable them to prepare the required

analysis of our needs, vision and suggested design. Their extensive work with other congregations of

faith underscores their understanding that designing for WUU is different from designing for business.

GTA demonstrated that they work well in collaborative ways, offering confidence that they will work

well with the WUU culture and groups.

GTA offers larger firm size with a wide breadth of skills when needed, while making certain that the

assigned staff will be highly focused on our project.

 

What is Roger Guernsey's relationship to GTA?

Roger was a founding partner of Guernsey Tingle Architects. He left GTA nine years ago, selling his

stock and relinquishing ownership and employment with the firm.

Early in the process of working with BOF, Roger chose to use his architectural skills to work on

WUU's future as a member of the BOF committee rather than partnering with any of the local

architectural firms.

Roger abstained from this vote, as he had promised at the Congregational Meeting in November. He

remained impartial during the selection process.

The BOF and WUU Board are truly indebted to Roger for the architectural skills and insight that he

brings to this important work.

Roger has been a member of WUU for more than 15 years and is a member of the Building Our

Future Steering Committee. He is also the Design/Build Team chair (see below).

 

What are the next steps for the Building Our Future Committee?

The six original members of the BOF core committee (Les Solomon, chair; Linda Lane-Hamilton,

Roger Guernsey, Dave Neiman, Donna Stanford, Kurt Williamson) will form the BOF Steering

Committee. Ex officio: Lola Warren and Jennifer Ryu.

The first BOF subcommittee is the Design/Build Team, headed by Roger Guernsey. Other team

members include Dave Neiman (Board and BOF member), Franz Gross, Sally Fisk and Nan Piland.

This team's role will be to work with GTA through this first phase. Should WUU's congregation decide
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to build, the D/B Team would continue to see the project through to completion and enable WUU to

achieve our Vision 2017 Goal!

A second subcommittee will be formed to deal with the financial feasibility process.
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IT HAPPENS ONCE A GENERATION OR TWO:  AFFIRMING & ENABLING OUR VISION, BUILDING OUR FUTURE
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